

STAFF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Over the recent holiday period, our staff were busy preparing for the new year. One way we do this is through Professional Development sessions at the College which keep us up to date with the latest information and practices.

These days are a great opportunity for our staff to work in collaboration, strengthening skills and getting ready to provide the best opportunities for students and our community. Some of the topics we explored included first aid training and working through specific learning needs and strategies. We also enjoyed fellowship with one another, singing praise and hearing a biblical message to encourage us. Our staff had the privilege of having a visit from the Anglican Archbishop of Sydney the Most Reverend Kanishka Raffel. He delivered an inspiring talk to our staff as they prepared for the year ahead.







Mrs Karen Easton

Director of Staff Services